
LOOKING BACK AT 2023



LOOKING BACK AT 2023
With 2024 around the corner we like to look back at the year we’ve had and reflect on what was

a special year for us.

You skied, trekked and climbed your way through the Alps and Atlas mountains. You learnt new

skills, made new friends and tackled new challenges.  Our team grew from 3 to 5 (and a half)

and we increased the amount of trips we operate here in the Alps.

It’s truly been a pleasure and we hope we can help many more of you experience what we get to

live on a daily basis. In celebration we’ve put together a little video of the year… see if you can

spot yourself.

PS – Everything you see was filmed on one of our trips.

 

 

If you’d like to get out in 2024 then don’t hesitate to get in touch with us.


